
Submission 46 - Northern Peninsula Area Regional Council 

Northern Penin 


4 July 2016 

Publicising allegations 
Crime and Corruption Commission 
Policy and Research 
GPO Box 3123 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Email: publicisingallegations@ccc.qld.gov.au 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Submission - "Making allegations of corrupt conduct public - Is it in the public interest?" 

The Northern Peninsula Area Regional Council (NPARC) considered the consultation paper regarding 
the publicizing of allegations of corrupt conduct at the ordinary meeting of Council held on Tuesday 28th 
June 2016 and resolved as follows; 

That the Council Authorise the Chief Executive Officer to make a submission to the Crime and 
Corruption Commission discussion paper calling for confidentiality to be maintained whilst 
a/legations ofcoffupt conduct are being investigated. 

Accordingly, could you please record NPARC's submission in favour of maintaining confidentiality when 

allegations of corrupt conduct are made and whilst they are being investigated. 


If you wish to discuss this submission further, please contact Council's Chief Executive Officer Mr. 

Stephen Wilton 


Yours faithfully 


Stephen Wilton 

Chief Executive Officer 





